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Changes, they are a coming... �

 If you haven’t guessed by 
now Sid has stepped down as 
president and I will fill his position 
for the remainder of his term (until 
January 2018). Sid has a lot on his 
plate and feels he cannot fulfill his 
position properly and guide the or-
ganization although he will remain 
on the board. 
 
 We are moving our associa-
tion into the 21st century. We have 
started notifying all board mem-
bers of the board meeting by text 
and would like to do the same for 
the general meeting. If we don’t 
have your cell number, we will be 
calling to get it. We will be sending 
out reminders because we need 
more members to participate. This 
will attract new members and good 
education.  
 
 Also we are changing the 
meeting night to the 3rd Tuesday of 
the month at 8pm starting in Janu-
ary of 2017. Yes, it’s just around 
the corner. We are looking for a 
different meeting place. Two sug-
gestions have been made, the first 
is the Holiday Inn where we hold 
Serlac and the second is a hotel 
near USF. This will also begin in 
January. We will let you know by 

this month’s meeting. 
 
 There are a few other things 
going on like changing the meeting 
structure so most business is done 
at the board meeting, which any 
member may attend. Anything ma-
jor will be brought up at the general 
meeting. Reading your newsletter 
will keep you informed of anything 
else we do. 
 
 What we will do at the gen-
eral meeting is have the President 
do a short overview of current as-
sociation business, then we will 
have education and then a net-
working session. Networking is so 
important and is underused. Net-
working has worked well for my 
company since we have a number 
of regular customers that came to 
us through knowing another lock-
smith who recommended us. I 
know it works for others because I 
get calls weekly for safe informa-
tion from members and I some-
times have to reach out to others 
for information. This is called 
“networking”, having a group of 
people that you can ask questions 
or just bounce ideas back and 
forth. 

(Continued on page 5) 
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Meeting Information 

First Tuesday & Third Thursday of Every Month 

 

Board Meetings are held the First Tuesday of every month. All members 
are welcome to attend. For more information and location please contact 
Larry Patton  

General Meetings are held the Third Thursday of every month at  7:30 pm, 
except March and December. The highlight of the evening is often a guest 
speaker or panel of guests who join the group to share knowledge, advice, 
tips and assistance with the many issues that face locksmiths today. Vari-
ous educational classes are also provided to members throughout the year.  

General Meeting Location                                                                      
Temple Crest Civic Center, 4242 Miller Avenue, Tampa. From Busch Blvd. 
turn south on N. 40th St. Turn left/east on to Miller Ave. It is the white     
building in the fork in the road.  

1st Vice President                
Education                          

Brianne Patton                   
Wizard Safe & Lock            

727-443-1748 

2nd Vice President    
Membership                         
Johnny Cook                         

Bay Services Corp                
813-633-5100                          

Treasurer                                  
Ken Kupferman                
Affordable Lock        

& Security                                       
813-232-7600 

Secretary                             
Dennis Sheehan                 

Countryside                      
Locksmith                                

727-796-0292 

Board Members  �

Member At Large   
Sid Rose                                

Tampa Bay Lock & Key    
813-232-5625 

 FWCLA Officers & Board of Directors 

President                  
Larry Patton                      

Wizard Safe & Lock            
727-443-1748 

Joe Wilson                            
Security Lock               

Systems                                
813-874-1608                                                                   

Dave Clark                                  
Accurate Lock & 

Safe                               
813-909-1500 

Aaron Cook                       
Bay Services 

Corp                           
813-633-5100 

KP Jones                                       
K & L Security                        
813-374-8472 
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Advertising Rates Per Year:  

$150  1/2 Page (6.5” x 4.5”) 

  $75  1/4 Page (3.5” x 4.5”) 

  $50 Business Card (3.5” x 2”) 

If you are interested in advertising 
in the FWCLA Newsletter, please       

contact Lynda Kupferman,              
lyndakupferman@gmail.com 

1-800-243-8242 

www. labp ins.com 
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pads, timer relays and re-
motes that are less suscepti-
ble to RF interference by 
broadcasting in the 915 MHz 
bandwidth. 

 

 
Good of the Order: James 
Green brought in a service 
tool that he frequently uses 
known as a "drum brake force 
tool" .  It is best used  in  in-
stances where brute force is 
the only option such as forc-
ing back lock bolts and 
latches. 

Meeting start 7:45 PM 

 

Newsletter: All members are 
encouraged to contribute con-
tent for the monthly newslet-
ter. Please submit any articles 
to lyndakupfer-
man@gmail.com 

 

Education: Wayne Battaglia 
from Southern Lock & Supply 
brought in some product sam-
ples as well as put on a dem-
onstration of Camden Door 
Controls *new* wireless key-

 

Nominations: The associa-
tion is taking nominations for 
the following positions: 

1st VP 

(2) Board members 

Contact any FWCLA board 
member if interested. 

 

Meeting ended 8:25PM 

General Meeting Minutes ~ October 20th, 2016 
�
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All About Doors & Hardware Sessions  

November 18 - 20, 2016 

<Certified Hardware Installer> 
 

GSA Training Sessions  

November 18 - 20, 2016 

<X-10 Certification> 

<GSA Drill and Repair> 
 

ALOA 6-Day Basic Locksmithing  

December 5 - 10, 2016�

 

ALOA Training Center  

DALLAS TEXAS  
 

Fall Classes  

For more info or assistance with registration, 
contact ALOA Education at: education@aloa.org �

800-532-2562 Ext 101, 102 �

(Continued from Front Page) 
 

 By the time you read this I will have called 
most of you and asked why we haven’t seen you 
regularly or much at all. It takes everybody in a 
group to make it successful and a real standout. 
Please try to help by writing an article or giving a 
short talk (5 to 10 min) and bringing something 
for “The Good Of The Order”. If we put together 
a number of talks and discussions it can make 
the group more interesting and helpful to every-
one. Please volunteer. The way you do some-
thing may be totally different from someone else 
and give them something to try. 
 
 We also need people to volunteer for the 
board. We need a 1st Vice-president (in charge 
of education) and two new board members. 
 
See you at the meeting 
Larry Patton�

                                                                           �

 

 

 

General Meetings will move                  
to the 3rd TUESDAY                    
of the month at 8 pm.                                         

Location TBD. 

 

 

 

NO GENERAL MEETING                           
in December so all can                            

enjoy the holidays. 
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Board Meeting Minutes 

November 1, 2016 

 

Meeting start 7:00 PM 

 

Treasurers Report : General fund balance $ 
12,321.99 

 

Newsletter: Board agreed to increase Newslet-
ter Editor's salary to 150.00 per edition. 

 

SERLAC:  Set calendar for October 22, 2017 

 

Education: TBA 

 

New Business: Larry Patton will become in-
terim Serlac president for 2017 replacing Sid 
Rose who is stepping down at the end of this 
year. 

 

New meeting date, time and location in 2017 

see announcement in newsletter to be 
printed  
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813-633-5100                         �
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P.O. Box 17944    
Tampa, Florida 

33682 

Calendar Events  
    

November 2016  

Thursday, November 17 - General Meeting 
         

December 2016  

Tuesday, December 6 - Board Meeting 

NO GENERAL MEETING 


